AMBASSADOR OF
THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
TOKYO

January 15, 2014

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Anderson,

It was a pleasure to meet with you last month in Tokyo. Thank you for
sending me updates on your engagements with Ambassador Fujisaki and the
people of Tohoku. Your commitment to Taylor’s memory and the causes she
championed is truly inspirational.

I have some exciting news to share: the Embassy is teaming up with director
Regge Life to program screenings of “Live Your Dream” February 28-March
3 in Sapporo, Osaka, and Tokyo. We plan to invite American JETS to these
screenings, and we hope this touching film about Taylor’s life will
underscore the important role they are playing as ambassadors of good will to
the people of Japan.

I wish you all the best in 2014. Please let me know the next time you are in

Tokyo.

Sincerely,

Caroline Kennedy



